TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES ASSEMBLED IN PARLIAMENT

The following citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House that there is a vital need for
safer pedestrian crossings near schools and pre-schools.

We the undersigned are aware of the need to erect a safer pedestrian crossing on Gorge Road at
Athelstone to enable local residents and students from nearby St Ignatius College to cross the
road more safely. The current pedestrian refuge does not provide enough safety for users on this
busy road.

Your petitioners therefore request the House to support this important community issue and
encourage the State Government of South Australia to ensure that a safer pedestrian crossing is
installed at this location.





